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The summer might be over but AIT still has a lot
to look forward to this year! We've got a new
foundation course that has just been launched,
exciting collaborations ahead and events to
attend!

We've had a lot of enquiries recently about how
we can help in maintaining and improving
medication safety standards, so why choose us? 

At AIT Medihelp, our commitment to supporting
you in providing the highest standards of
medication safety is what sets us apart. This
approach isn't just a part of what we do; it's at
the heart of everything we do. 

Our pharmacists aim to support your staff  to
have the confidence and competence to manage
medicines safely for the vulnerable people they
care for. 
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As always, we are always one email, phone call or message away. So get
in contact today to see how, where and when we can AIT Medihelp you! 

@aitmedihelp @aitmedihelphello@aitmedihelp.co.uk
07595173803
07860484270

We are so excited about our upcoming
collaboration with VR company Moonhub!
The future of training using state of the art

technology to take training to the next level!  
Watch this space!

The month of September brings World Alzheimers Day, a
day to raise awareness for those living with Alzheimers.  

This year’s theme is Act Now for a Dementia-Friendly
Future. See our social media pages for more information
and a few of our top tips and advice if you are caring for

someone living with Alzheimers

https://facebook.com/aitmedihelp
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